
 

 

    

OFFICIAL 

Our Reference: AD-23-0010 23/020607  
Contact Officer: Jen O’Farrell  

 
9 February 2023 
 
Mr Jon Krause MP 
Chair 
Parliamentary Crime and Corruption Committee 
Parliament House 
George Street 
BRISBANE QLD 4000 
 
Via email: pccc@parliament.qld.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Mr Krause, 
 
RE:  Amendment to response to the Chair’s question asked in the public 

meeting on 3 February 2023 
 
During the joint public meeting between the Crime and Corruption Commission 
(CCC) and the Parliamentary Crime and Corruption Committee on 3 February 2023, 
you asked a question about the quantum of the costs order made against the CCC 
because of the Queensland Court of Appeal decision of Carne v CCC.   
 
I advised you the quantum of the costs order was $70,256. That figure is not correct. 
The correct figure is $70,526. 
 
Please accept my apologies for the error.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jen O'Farrell 
Chief Executive Officer 
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